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Current Office Hours 
 

Monday-Thursday             8:30am - 4:30pm 
Friday              8:30am - Noon 

Our Staff 
 

Dr. Jim Cooley 
Senior Pastor, 901-3218 

 
 

Dr. Rich Hutchens 
Associate Pastor, 401-0605 

 
Dr. Joe Hopkins 

Worship Pastor 
 
 

Rev. Nathan Lyon 
Youth Pastor & Family Ministries 

334-301-8607 
 

Evie Morris 
Worship Ministries Associate 

 
Cyndy James 

Pastoral Administrative Assistant 
 

Nancy Chesser 
Financial Assistant  

 
Mary Jo LeCroy  

Receptionist/Ministry Assistant 
 
 

Melvin Robertson 
Daniele Scott  

Custodians 

Watch live and archived sermons at: 
fbcbirmingham.org/live 
Subscribe to our YouTube channel at: 
youtube.com/fbcbirmingham 

Financial Summary 
January-September 2020 Actual  
Income           $708,769  
Expenses           $668,596  
Difference                                       $40,173  
 

General Fund Summary 10/18 
Weekly Budget                               $17,245  
Actual                                             $16,682  
 
Month to Date Budget       $51,735 
Month to Date Actual       $58,432  
 
 

Attendance  
Morning Worship                                  140 
Sunday School                93 

October 25, 2020 

 
 

Church Calendar 
  
Sunday, October 25 
  9:00am     Sunday School  
10:15am     Morning Worship Service - Sanctuary 

  6:00pm     FBCkids Movie Night - Parking Lot 
 
 
Monday, October 26 
  6:30pm    Open Door Women’s Bible Study - 152 
 
 
Tuesday, October 27 
10:00am     Precept Bible Study - 152 
 
 
 Wednesday, October 28 
10:00am     WMU Bible Study - 152 

  6:00pm     Midweek Bible Study - Chapel 
  6:00pm     Choir Practice - 168 
   
 
 Sunday, November 1 
    Mission Sunday 

   

http://fbcbirmingham.org/live
http://youtube.com/fbcbirmingham


 

Pastor Appreciation 

October is Pastor Appreciation month. Our church has been extremely blessed 

with an exceptional group of pastors. We would like to encourage you to reach out 

to them and let them know how much you appreciate their work and effort as they 

lead our church. In addition to praying for our pastors, you can also bless them 

with a card, email, text, or a phone call.  

 

FBCkids Movie Night                      Tonight 

All children are welcome to come to this fun, fall-themed movie night! We will 

watch “It’s the Great Pumpkin, Charlie Brown!” Meet at 6:00pm in the church park-

ing lot. 

 

WMU Bible Study                October 28 

“Your King comes to you…lowly and riding on a donkey;” “…so they paid me thirty 

pieces of silver;” the Good Shepherd – not from the New Testament teachings. 

Join us at 10:00am in Room 152 as we study the last of the Old Testament proph-

ets and the warnings of today’s false teachers.   

 

Mission Sunday               November 1 

We are delighted to have Todd Lafferty, executive vice president for the IMB, and 

his wife Susan with us for our missions focus weekend on Sunday, November 1. 

Paul has been described by IMB President Paul Chitwood as “a strong leader, 

humble servant, and sincere Christ-follower with a burning passion for the lost.” 

We look forward to hearing Todd, and hope you will make plans to be here as 

well! 

 

 

                   

October 25, 2020 
 

Preparing Our Hearts for Worship     Evie Morris 

                 

Announcements & Prayer      Dr. Rich Hutchens 

 

Call to Worship          Goodness of God     Praise Team & 

         Congregation 

 

Welcome        Dr. Jim Cooley 

 

Children’s Moment                    Dr. Rich Hutchens 

 

                                               Even If      Lindsay Lyon 

      

Morning Scripture         Matthew 6:9-13      Dr. Rich Hutchens 

 

          When I Survey     Hymn 234 
               

            

Message           Direction for Living    Dr. Jim Cooley 

                                

Invitation          I Surrender All    Hymn 433   

                                               

Benediction Prayer        

 

Closing Song          The Lord’s Prayer    Congregation  

                               

Postlude                Nathan Lyon 

      

 
 
 

 

As You Prepare to Vote, Please Pray: 

 

1. That believers conduct due diligence on candidates and their positions, and        

that they would weigh those positions with the Word of God. 

2. That believers would take their responsibility to vote seriously, and would 

cast  their votes in much greater numbers. 

3. That discourse would be civil and respectful during this time of polarizing 

views. 

4. That the election outcome would result in our nation being poised for greater  

spiritual growth and revival. 


